
Happy Holidays to all the TexasW Members, 

Everyone is busy preparing for the Christmas season and it is over so quickly.  So, the theme for 

the January meeting will be “Many Days of Christmas”, extending the spirit of the Christmas 

season with our fellow members.   

The schedule is still being finalized, but here are the highlights to remember. 

1) Our decorations will follow the Christmas theme and we are asking you to bring any 

Christmas decorations you are willing to part with for the tables.  We will have white 

tablecloths and ribbons.  As you are packing away those Christmas decorations, think 

about bringing any that you just don’t want to pack up again. 

2) Thursday, January 16th at 10:00am, we will go to the Aunique Ranch featuring exquisite 

Gypsy Horses.  These are amazing animals and you will definitely want to sign up for this 

2-hour tour.  You will have the opportunity to photograph the horses and see them in 

their natural environment.  We are limited to 25 people, so it will be a first come, first 

serve basis and the fee is $20 per person. 

3) Thursday night we will have a Potluck Dinner.  Please bring your favorite RV dish, 

entrées, sides or desserts.  

4) A little something different for Friday during the day.  We will be having a Chicken Foot 

Tournament, teams of four assigned after sign-up.  This game is really fun and anyone 

can play.  Please let me know if you can bring the domino game, we will need several. 

5) Friday night will be Christmas Around the World.  Since we are here in the south, 

TexasW will provide fried chicken and we would like our members to bring a side or 

dessert reminiscent of your culture.  We would love for everyone to wear their funniest 

“Ugly Sweater” for dinner. 

6) Then Saturday night the Bluebonnet Travelers will prepare “Taco Night”.    

7) Saturday’s entertainment will be two-fold.  First the Bluebonnet Travelers will perform, 

so bring your sense of humor.  Then please bring a wrapped or bagged gift worth 

approximately $20 per person.  The gift can be new or possibly a gift that you received 

for Christmas and you don’t want to return it.  We will each choose a gift and then play 

a game called Mr. Left, Mrs. Right.  It is really a lot of fun, so come join in the festivities. 

Early registration ends January 1st.  The form is posted on the website, www.texasw.org.  

Make your reservation by printing and mailing in the form with your payment and be sure 

to let us know if you have any questions. 

Safe travels over the holidays and see you in January. 

From your officers, 

Debbie, Laura, Marcia, Tim, and Ann 

 

http://www.texasw.org/

